
Respected sir, 

We are delighted to inform you that KSC ASI Bagalkot city Branch conducted a Voluntary Blood 

donation camp in association with Department of surgery, SNMC at HSK Hospital blood bank on 31st 

May 2017.   

Fifty voluntary blood donors participated in the camp & Fourty units of blood were collected. We are 

happy to inform that the camp was a grand success. ASI members actively participated in the camp 

with many of them volunteering for donation. 

 



 


